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Shipley Glen Tramway Emails:


Initial email detailing financial statements and projects:

Shipley Glen Tramway was opened in 1895 and is run entirely by volunteers and is a Registered Charity. It is unique.

Financial Statements for last 3 years to 31 December are attached as promised. Note the tramway closed in March 2020 because of Covid and reopened end May 2021. We had no passenger income for 14 months during the Covid lockdown

In 2022 to end August income was £15885.15 and expenditure was £14382.29 and cash in bank is £37498.62 and I can give you an exact breakdown of the income and expenditure if needed.

The cash in bank may raise your eyebrows but we have approx £7500 for annual insurance to pay at the end of October and in 2023 a new haulage cable to purchase and fit at a cost of £20,000/£25,000

The cash we have is carefully monitored and we have postponed

1. Part of badly needed refurbishment of the deteriorating top station infrastructure planned in January 2020 with a total cost of £46192.00 for which we have planning permission. Of this total £6313.00 had to been spent on a new roof and extension to a storage area and a new toilet block incl new toilet and wash basin for the volunteers at a cost of £5999.00 The increased cost of raw materials since 2020 will have increased the remainder of the project considerably.

2. A replacement of the front of the bottom station with an estimated cost of £3500. Instead this is being repainted by our maintenance volunteers and a new canopy roof is being fitted by our maintenance volunteers above the front of the the bottom station.

We have started a project to reorganise the displays in the tramway museum and information centre which I will discuss with you.

There are other potential expenditure issues to discuss with you and hopefully an agreement in due course for Baildon Town Council to sponsor Shipley Glen Tramway so we can use your logo to show your support for the tramway.

I will be at the bottom station tomorrow Sunday to meet you both at
15.00 to show around the tramway and to explain how we operate.



Supplementary email with further information:

A few things not discussed last Sunday

The tramway does engage with special interest group visits mid-week, mostly rail enthusiasts from various societies and I give them a talk on the history of the tramway also.

The tramway does the same with schools. We had 2 visits last week and another is taking place Friday this week. The brief talk I give is made suitable for the different age groups.

We engage with any local interest groups and I give talks on the local history and how it is connected to the history of the tramway plus the history, present and future of SGT.

I was at HALE in Shipley last week for talk.

The trustees receive cash flow forecasts of income and expenditure for the year and these are discussed every quarter in comparison with the actual figures and cash in bank to guide our capital spending plans but do not compromise repair and maintenance.

This all seems about me but the other trustees contribute hugely with volunteer training, roster and maintenance planning and the covering work.
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